
Report – Archery Minister 

February 21, 2018 

Greetings, 

The Imperial Challenge in Archery has gotten off to a great start. My team is very excited and 
we hope to encourage more members to participate.  I ask that the results of the challenge be 
submitted as soon as possible after each Crown Event or within two days of the end of each 
month. 

As you all are aware the Imperial Estates has approved Crossbows to be used in Adria Archery. 
My team & I look forward to bringing this new activity into full play across the Empire. With this 
addition to Archery, the sign-in sheets have been changed to accommodate Crossbows. Archery 
Steps to Knighthood are in the process of being changed as well. 

The requirements for crossbow participation are listed in the minutes of the November 2017 
IEM & CCW 02 – Missile Weapons Guidelines. Please do not hesitate to reach out to my team 
and me if you have any questions or you need help with bringing crossbows into your Archery 
program. 

In the near future, I will be contacting each chapter’s Minister of Archery. To better handle the 
needs of the Empire, I would like to begin receiving simple monthly reports. 
These reports should be emailed to both the Imperial Deputy Minister of Archery 
at Don_Humble@yahoo.com and myself at CaptDowney@yahoo.com. If your chapter has any 
scenarios they especially enjoyed, any problems, injuries, or issues, please include this 
information in your report. 

My team and I are looking forward to finding out how many members are participating in 
Archery and at what level.  To streamline the process, we are asking that your reports for each 
month be submitted by the 10th of the following month. 

We are here to serve and assist you! 

     

In Service to Adria and the Dream, 

Sir Tomás Downey 

Imperial Minister of Archery 


